
I write on behalf of New Farm Loch Community Council in relation to the Common Good 

Consultation for the lease extension for Dean Thistle. 

 

The Community Council met on Thursday 25th January and discussed the consultation 

document related to the application for lease of common good land to Dean Thistle, in 

particular a 25 year extension to their lease of the football pavilion within the Dean Park 

estate and management of agreed pitches. 

 

Please note below the comments from the Members of the New Farm Loch Community 

Council. 

 

"It was noted that the Community Council are supportive of the lease extension however, 

they recognise that parking is currently an issue in that area, and with the club increasing 

activities, the parking issue and impact to New Farm Loch areas will get worse. Parking 

issues would be better dealt with sooner rather than later and not just wait for the tenure to be 

secured." 

 

If the Council has any questions on this, please do not hesitate to let me know. 

 

With regards 

 

 

 

Julie Wakeham 

Secretary, 

New Farm Loch Community Council 

 


